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AT A MEETING of the HAMPSHIRE FIRE AND RESCUE AUTHORITY held at 
Fire and Police HQ, Eastleigh, on Friday 15th September, 2017

Chairman:
* Councillor Christopher Carter

 Councillor Liz Fairhurst
* Councillor Roz Chadd
 Councillor Jonathan Glen
* Councillor Geoffrey Hockley

* Councillor Sharon Mintoff
    Councillor Roger Price
 Councillor David Simpson
*   Councillor Luke Stubbs
* Councillor Rhydian Vaughan

*Present

27.  APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

Apologies for absence were received from Councillors Fairhurst, Glen, Price and 
Simpson

28.  DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

Members were mindful that where they believed they had a Disclosable 
Pecuniary Interest in any matter considered at the meeting they must declare 
that interest at the time of the relevant debate and, having regard to the 
circumstances described in Part 3, Paragraph 1.5 of the County Council's 
Members' Code of Conduct, leave the meeting while the matter was discussed, 
save for exercising any right to speak in accordance with Paragraph 1.6 of the 
Code. Furthermore Members were mindful that where they believed they had a 
Non-Pecuniary interest in a matter being considered at the meeting they 
considered whether such interest should be declared, and having regard to Part 
5, Paragraph 2 of the Code, considered whether it was appropriate to leave the 
meeting whilst the matter was discussed, save for exercising any right to speak 
in accordance with the Code.

29.  MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING 

The minutes of the last meeting are to be reviewed at the Full Authority meeting 
on the 4 October 2017.

30.  DEPUTATIONS 

There were no deputations for this meeting.

31.  CHAIRMAN'S ANNOUNCEMENTS 

There were no Chairman’s Announcements.
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32.  AMENDMENT TO THE COMPOSITION OF THE JOINT APPOINTMENTS 
COMMITTEE 

The Committee considered the report of the Committee Clerk (Item 6 in the 
Minute Book) regarding changes to the composition of the Joint Appointments 
Committee that was set up to manage the Chief Officer recruitment process.

It was confirmed that due to recent and unforeseen issues with Member 
availability, Councillor Stubbs and Councillor Fairhurst were to be removed from 
the Joint Appointments Committee with two Conservative Members being 
appointed in their place.

Councillor Vaughan and Councillor Chadd were proposed as replacements and 
this was agreed by Committee.

RESOLVED:

the Authority formally removed Councillors Stubbs and Fairhurst from the Joint 
Appointments Committee and appointed Councillors Vaughan and Chadd, who 
are available to attend the feedback session on the 28th September and the 
selection process on 29 September 2017 of the Joint Appointments Committee.

Chairman, 


